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FORM GEN. 160 (Rev. 8-80)
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE
Date: February 4, 2002 File: HTP-2114-6-2

To: Mike Brown, Acting Division Engineer
Geotechnical Engineering Division

From: Harshad Shah, Acting Division Engineer
Environmental Engineering Division

Subject: 2114 HTP-PBA MODIFICATIONS, W.O. E2000653
UNDERPINNING EXISTING STRUCTURE

EED staff met with your staff on May 2, 2000 at 1:30PM to discuss the measures to
underpin the existing structure for this project. It was concluded that jet grouting of the
existing influent channel wall would be an efficient measure to underpin the existing
structure. Thus we are requesting Geotechincal Engineering Services to amend the
existing soil report to incorporate provisions for the underpinning.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Ramnik Mungra or Jeong Park
at (310) 524-8331 or (310) 524-1116 respectively.
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